LE PRESSOIR DIARGINT

October 28™ 2017

To whom it may concern,

Re : Redouane Duchemin

This is to confirm that Redouane was working at Le Pressoir d'Argent as chef de rang from January
2016 until October 2017.

Redouane started as a commies and was quickly promoted to chef de rang after preforming high level
of knowledge and passion for gastronomy and hospitality.

Redouane takes his job very seriously making sure all our guest are very well looked after. He is
hardworking, devoted person and always up for a challenge and taking more responsibilities on
himself.

I had the pleasure of having Redouane in our team and | would warmly recommend him. | believe he
will be a strong team player and great asset to any establishment he will join.

For any further information please do contact me at Gilad.peled@IHG.com or +33 (0)5 57 30 43 60

Kind regards,

Gilad Peled

Chef des cuisines Pressoir d'Ar
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